
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Village of Nassau
Proposed Local Law #4-2019 


	Pursuant to a resolution adopted by the Board of Trustees of the Village of Nassau, the Village Board shall hold a public hearing on January 9, 2019 at 6:45 p.m., at the Village Hall of the Village of Nassau located at 40 Malden Street, Nassau, New York, to receive comments from the public on a proposed local law as follows:

	A local law amending Chapter 87 of the Code of the Village of Nassau, relating to property management.

	This local law amends Chapter 87 of the Nassau Village Code relating to the maintenance of property within the Village. The amendments would require owners to maintain any improved residential, commercial or industrial lot or property in the Village to maintain the lot in a clean and sanitary condition, and not permit the accumulation of rubbish; to cut and remove weeds, grass or other vegetation; and to allow vegetation to grow no higher than ten (10) inches on the average. It provides that if the owner fails to cure violations, after proper notice from the Code Enforcement Officer, the Village may undertake, through a contractor or otherwise, to bring the property into compliance, charge the owner for such costs, together with a 15% administrative fee, and apply such costs as a lien on the property. 
	
	A copy of the proposed local law may be reviewed at the Village Hall, during the Village Clerk’s regular business hours, or on the Village website. 
	
								Melissa Turner-Bulan
Dated:  December 26, 2018				Nassau Village Clerk
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